
  

Dear Oregon Legislature, 

 

  Coming from a moderate with no party affiliation, I must urge you to vote NO (NAY) on SB978. After 
reading this proposal, it’s quite clear that this does absolutely nothing to solve crime and will actually 
increase the level of danger for innocent individuals in Oregon. SB978 only hurts legal law-abiding gun 
owners, and is a major infringement on our U.S. (and state) Constitutional rights! This is an attack on 
gun owners coming directly from the left super majority at the state level to punish the right leaning 
voters, rather than to establish and create just laws for all citizens. Creating more “gun safe zones” does 
nothing but empower evil criminals and terrorists to plot attacks on newly created soft-targets. 
Proposing the State have the right to come into gun owners homes (private property nonetheless) to 
enforce storage and safety is, in itself unamerican and unlawful! Rather than criminalize law abiding 
citizens, please increase gun safety education throughout the state for all ages. SB 978 is a danger to 
myself, wife, child, and fellow law abiding citizens of the great State of Oregon. Please vote No on this 
ridiculous bill and all future gun control bills.  

  

Sincerely, 

 

Drew Martinez 

 


